
News story: New funding announced for
victims of sexual abuse

Grant funding of £600,000 has been awarded to four charities to help victims
of child sexual abuse.

The funding, awarded to the National Association of People Abused in
Childhood (NAPAC), Barnardo’s, Rape Crisis England & Wales, and Safeline
Warwick, will help them provide vital services including developing services
for boys impacted by child sexual abuse, boosting rape support centres, and
expanding an online counselling service for victims of child sexual abuse.

NAPAC will use the funding (£314,360) for a telephone support line, training
for professionals, boosting research capability, support and advocacy work
targeted at adult victims and survivors of child sexual abuse.

The funding awarded to Barnardo’s will go towards developing approaches for
identifying, assessing and preventing the sexual abuse of boys.

Rape Crisis England & Wales will use the funding to support survivors by
email and its website, to amplify survivors’ voices through an awareness-
raising audio project, and to develop the capability of Rape Crisis Centres.

Safeline Warwick will extend a telephone and online counselling service to
women aged 18 and over who have experienced child sexual abuse.

Minister for Crime, Safeguarding and Vulnerability, Sarah Newton, said:

Child sexual abuse is a devastating crime and we are determined to
ensure every victim has the support they need, as we work to bring
their abusers to justice.

This government is committed to protecting the most vulnerable in
our society and we have done more than any other to tackle these
horrific offences. We have increased support for victims of sexual
abuse, invested in training and technology to improve law
enforcement’s response to abuse both on and offline, and brought in
a tougher inspection regime to ensure all front-line professions
are meeting their child protection duties.

But there is more to do, and this funding will ensure that
charities who protect and support people who have suffered child
sexual abuse are able to continue and develop the vital support
they offer.

The funding has been awarded through the Ministry of Justice Victims’ Fund,
and was allocated by the Home Office to organisations providing a national
service to victims of child sexual abuse.
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Grant funding break-down:

Rape Crisis England and Wales £76,659
Safeline Warwick £24,099
Barnardo’s £184,873
NAPAC (National Association for People Abused in Childhood) £314,360


